
Queen Judy Smith 

Spring 2014 Nydia Temple No. 4, Portland, Oregon 

 

“IT ISN’T EASY BEING QUEEN” 
 
 It isn’t easy being queen but it surely is very re-

warding and very BUSY!  Since Installation on March 9th, I 

have been to two DON Temple installations out of town, 

a LOS Installation, Scottish Rite Family Night, Grand Mas-

ter Leadership Meeting, the Portland Shriners Hospital Vol-

unteer Appreciation dinner, the March Hospital Birthday 

Party, The Beaver Nile Tea, a practice for and our own 

session, our Spring Luncheon, a meeting of our executive board, planning meetings for the 

Seminar, the Supreme Action Team Regional Seminar, and installed the officers of three 

units and four clubs.  I also had a birthday and pneumonia during this time.  The sick-

ness was the “not easy” part. 

 My theme this year is “Focus on the Mission” and of course, that mission is the 

children at Shriners Hospitals.  Every time we meet and I travel 

for our temple, I am reminded that those children are “adopted” 

by the Shriners and by the Daughters of the Nile.  Their parents 

have entrusted us with their care and comfort during their time 

at the hospitals.  When I walk into a patient room and see the 

colorful pillowcases and quilts, I cannot help but smile.  Gone are 

the days of the smelly prison-like hospitals and much of that is 

because of the volunteer work done by Daughters of the Nile.  

So you see, BEING QUEEN IS ACTUALLY EASY, volunteering for 

the children is the hard part that you all do with gracefulness 

and smiles… nobody ever would know how hard you all work at 

it. 

My thanks and love to you all,  
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  From Jr. Past Queen Gerry 
My End of Year Report 

 One of the things that a Queen gets to do is go to the business meetings of the 

Chorus, PADIR, and Patrol where we get to observe the inner workings of each unit. The 

best part was to get to know the unit members better. 

 Another fine part of being Queen is to visit each of the clubs on their own turf. 

There are some fantastic ladies out there who work very hard for our Temple and the 

Shrine Hospital. We have 21 clubs now and each one is an integral part of this great order.  At two clubs 

we were welcomed by clowns, some did a dance for us. One club loaded us up with welcome quilts for the 

hospital. They all gave generously to the Convalescent Endowment Fund, the Convalescent Relief Account, to 

the General Fund, the Birthday Parties and the snack carts at the hospital. 

 They earn their money for these generous donations by having a High Tea, Mad Hatter’s Tea, Card 

Parties, or small things like charging their members 25 cents for not having their badges on, or serving lunch 

before Temple Sessions. 

 One of the highlights this year to ride in the East/West Parade in Baker City.  After my original ride 

broke down, it was decided that I would ride in a 1953 MG with the top down and pile of roses on the 

back. I was chauffeured by none other than Hap Baldwin, husband of our Pr. Chaplain. Not sure who had the 

biggest grin.  

 We made nine picnics this summer, Grand Lodge Informal Opening and Installation, Jobie’s Grand 

Bethel Installation where we were given rubber gloves filled with ice to keep us cool—air conditioning broke 

down.  I am sorry that my schedule did not allow me to make Rainbow or DeMolay functions.  Thank you to 

the ladies who stepped in for me and attended these functions. 

 Some of us visited Zuleima Temple in Medford and El Shalom Temple in Yakima for their Supreme 

Official Visits.  While we were in Eastern Oregon for the Clubs’ Official Visits we went to Boise to visit Iras 

Temple. On the way we stopped in Baker City to have dinner with a couple ladies from the former Baker 

County Nile Club. 

 Also attended York Rite—Cryptic Masons reception.  Al Kader Divan dinner.  Al Kader Installation 

where some of our Surgical Dolls dressed as clowns were part of the table decorations.  Also made the 

Informal Opening of Grand Court of Amaranth. (My last official duty as Queen.) 

 Some of the firsts this year stated with the Padir’s Fashion Show at our Supreme kick off lunch, the 

Murder at the Oasis Mystery Dinner the Nydia and the Shurtah Club from Al Kader put on.  It was a night to 

remember.  Out of this venture we got money for out General Fund and Harrington Hall got new speakers 

and head sets, thanks to the Shurtah Club. With a couple ladies being on the ball, we were also help at Al 

Kader’s haunted house. 

 Another first for me was when we did the complete funeral service for Past Queen Shirley Mocabee.  

This was arranged by our White Rose Lady, Helen Swails.  We also did several White Rose Ceremonies. 

 Our own Pr. Dottie Inman and her Birthday Committee were asked to serve cake and ice cream for 

the Shrine Hospital’s 90th year of service.  Before we made it home, it was already on Face book. 

This year we had two stated meetings changed as Harrington Hall was not available and one Ceremonial 

postponed due to weather. 

       After many miles and a lot of sessions and meetings it was quite a year and I enjoyed every bit of it. 

 Ladies, a lot more happened this year to make it one memorable year. Thank you for trusting me 

enough to let me take this once in a lifetime journey.  God Bless each and everyone of you, and may He 

keep you healthy and happy. 

Love forever more.       

JPQ of Nydia Temple #4 
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 Happy Spring to all. 

It's my honor to serve as your Princess Royal this year.  We are off and running this year with our 

ways and means. We will be working again this year with the Shurtah, to present a dinner and 

entertainment on October 4th so save the date.  We are always looking for new ideas for raising 

money so if you have any ideas please give me a call.   

I'm looking forward to this year’s schedule so we can travel and see new and old friends. 

Nile Hugs 

Laurie Winchester, Laurie Winchester, Laurie Winchester, Laurie Winchester, Pr. Royal         

    

 I’m sending a big thank you and hug to all of you ladies for your generous support of our 

household budget:  THANK YOU!  Last year was great, and the Little Book of Secrets (recipes and 

how-to’s) is currently being edited. 

 Now, for a little help:  do any of you have an idea for a way to increase our funds that we 

could all work on, or could use to get OPM (other people’s money)?  You can talk to me at 

Session, use the old-fashioned snail mail, or use my new email: Nydiasharonkelley@gmail.com. 

 We saw many of you at the seminar on 4/4-5-6, and at the Spring Luncheon.  For those 

who were unable to attend, you missed a great “class” - boy did we learn stuff!  And the luncheon 

was beautiful and yummy. 

 
     Pr. Tirzah 

Important information as reported at the April stated session - the new phone for 

Nydia Temple is 503-752-9267, and rings directly to the Princess Recorder, PQ Beverly 

Eiden. (The previous phone number of 503-535-9875 is disconnected.) The email 

address of nydiarecorder@gmail.com is still correct, as is the mailing address of 1206 

Mountain View Drive, Forest Grove, Oregon 97116-3300.  PQ Beverly also said that text 

messages are good, too. 



The  Nydian     Page 4 

Princess ChaplainPrincess ChaplainPrincess ChaplainPrincess Chaplain    

Ladies of the Household:  

    As we embark upon a new year for Nydia No.4 DON this seems an appropriate time to print 

the contact information for the 2014 Princess Chaplain. Please contact her if you know of any 

Princess needing our care & concern and cards will be sent and the information passed on. 

Penny MacKinnon, Pr. Chaplain 

pennyb@molalla.net 

message phone: 503-829-8151 

Putting our money to work for us,  

From the Princess Banker:From the Princess Banker:From the Princess Banker:From the Princess Banker:    
 As March 31st wraps up another fiscal year for Nydia Temple, I want to 

share some highlights of this year. 

1. The three costume accounts being held by the temple were closed and the money in 

those accounts was transferred to the units.  From now on, the annual assessments will 

be paid directly to the units. 

2. Donations to the hospital committees for the birthday parties, sewing, school room, and 

snack cart all increased from last year. 

3. Donations to the general fund almost doubled this year from last year.  The amount of 

donations from the units and clubs was $2,267 and from members included with dues 

was $2,247.  Thank you ladies for your generosity. 

4. A shout-out to successful fundraisers and the ladies who supported those. 

5. This year was the first full year of our investment earnings being deposited directly into 

the operating account, and that amount was over $2,260. 

6. Good news – after all deposits were made, bills paid, pass-thru’s came in and went out, 

etc., at the end of the year, we came in over $3,300 under budget.  

Congratulations, ladies. 

 I personally would like to thank all the ladies of the household for their 

generosity to the temple and to the children of the Shriners Hospitals.  A job 

well done and a pat on the back goes out to all of us. 

 

Princess Kathy Walliker, Princess Banker    
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 It was all that I had imagined and more.  82 attended this event at the 

Shrine Center in connection with the Regional Supreme Seminar. J and L Catering (that is 

Princess Badoura Jennifer Moyer and proposed lady, LeeAnn Quiroz) prepared a delicious 

menu for us featuring Chicken Breast Alice.  The tables were decorated with bright flowers 

and little flowered pincushions sitting on old-fashioned wooden spools.  Thank you Pr. 

Carol Addison Lippert and the Patrol Unit for your work on the decorations.  PQ Patti 

Compton served as our gracious Mistress of Ceremonies.  This was not an easy task as 

we had an unusually large contingent of distinguished guests to introduce.  We were 

fascinated by Dr. Lynn Sakai as she told us about her research at Shriners on Marfan's 

Disease and the gene mapping that is going to be so important in aiding doctors to 

properly diagnose life threatening events in their patients.  PQ Ann Triplett, Vice President 

of the Daughters of the Nile Foundation gave us information on how to give and on what 

the foundation does for Shriners Hospitals for Children. The luncheon ended with 

entertainment by the Tualatin High School Crimsonnairs A Cappella choir.  Dr. Sakai, Ann 

Triplett and the Crimsonnairs were presented with certificates telling them that a donation 

was made in their honor to the Daughters of the Nile Foundation.  Many thanks to all 

that helped made this such a successful Spring Luncheon.     

Recent Happenings 

dâxxÇ ]âwç 
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Birthday PartiesBirthday PartiesBirthday PartiesBirthday Parties    
 We have completed 14 birthday parties between 

4/1/2013 and 3/31/2014.  The clowns participated in 12 parties.  One party 

was the Supreme Queen’s visit, and the other was serving cake and ice cream 

for the hospital’s 90th anniversary. 

 Our committee members are:  Pr. Shirley Stanfill, Pr. Marilyn Marsh, Pr. 

Rosemary Farris, Pr. Dorothy Lewis, Pr. Dottie Inman, and our 2013 Queen Gerry Brown and Pr. 

Royal Judy Smith.  Pr. Isabel York also assisted at some of the parties. 

 Birthday marches totaled $1,349.87 and items donated $2,036.24. 

 Participation in the activity room has been outstanding.  It is quite a distance from the 

patient rooms, but they have now found us, and we have had great attendance in the activity 

room.  

 Cake and ice cream is taken to the rooms for the patients and families that are not 

about to come to the activity room.  We are continuing to give each patient a goodie bag of 

miscellaneous items and a larger gift or gifts.  We also give a small gift to siblings. 

 Our cake decorator at Fred Meyer Bakery has changed to another job making bread and 

rolls at a salary increase.  A cake decorator whose talent will 

be missed!  She is dedicated to donating cakes as a result of 

her sister’s treatment at the previous Shriners Hospital in NE 

Portland.  Her name is Shelly Smither.  She has informed Fred 

Meyer Bakery that she will continue to pay for the cakes. 

 The committee members and I enjoy being on the Birth-

day Party Committee, to be able to fill the goodie bags and 

pick a gift for each child.  I enjoy spending your money to buy 

gifts! 

 Thank you for letting me be your Birthday Party Chair-

man. 

 Pr. Dottie Inman, Chairman  
Birthday Party at Shrine Hospital 

with Shrine clowns from Afifi temple 

Diane Tracy,Diane Tracy,Diane Tracy,Diane Tracy, Newly installed Queen of 

Zuliema Temple. 

16 Nydia members attended the 

installation on March 29th in Eugene 
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Supreme Action Team Seminar 

 WOW!  It was amazing.  We had ladies from as far away as Maine, San Diego, British 

Columbia and Kentucky.  Among many other things,  we learned something about our 

personality, how to raise funds and to maintain and gain membership.  It was like a "Mini 

Supreme".  Everyone was so excited to take what we have learned back to our temples and 

to get our membership excited about the next 100 years of Daughters of the Nile.  PQ 

Beverly Eiden and Pr. Pamela Woolcock arranged a scavenger hunt for the weekend and all 

had so much fun finding creative ways to win the contest.  

 Thanks so much to our chairman, Kathy Walliker for her many hours of work to bring 

this honor to Nydia Temple of having a Supreme Action Team Regional Seminar.  It was huge 

and beautiful.  We had many ladies from Nydia that worked very hard but I would be remiss 

if I did not mention a few chairman including Pr. Laurie Winchester and Pr. Ruth Hughes for 

transportation and Pr. Jennifer Moyer and Pr. Kathy Eggers for feeding us so well. 

dâxxÇ ]âwç 
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 Queen Judy’s first session went smoothly with everyone knowing their parts fairly well.   

 During the Session, a new Princess Badoura was elected—Jennifer Moyer.  This vacated 

Pr. Zulieka place.  Terry Rollman was appointed to fill that vacancy.  All the as yet uninstalled 

officers were installed:  Pr. Badoura Jennifer Moyer, Pr. Zulieka Terry Rollman, Pr. Zenobia Joy 

Suchla, and Lady of the Gates Pr. Sydney Bush. 

 Much business was done.  Annual Reports were made.  Pr. Recorder reported that 

membership is down to 559 members from 606 a year ago.  Pr. Banker reported that we came 

in under budget for the year, and Cody got 76 dog biscuits from the bank.  (see her article 

on pg 4). The Sewing Chairman reported over 6,000 hours of sewing and 789 completed items 

for the year! 

Three important items to note:Three important items to note:Three important items to note:Three important items to note:    

 One is a change in the ritual for entering or leaving during session.  The change is that 

if the Queen is busy, to bow, not nod, to Pr. Royal. 

 The second was an opinion ballot that came from Supreme wanting to know whether we 

thought that pants ought to be allowed on the sidelines during sessions and ceremonials.  

Queen Judy allowed 3 for and 3 against to speak.  The most telling point made was about 

the kind of example we set for the Rainbow girls and Job’s Daughters.  The Ladies of the 

Household voted against the idea by 2 to 1.  We’ll have to wait to see what Supreme does. 

 The third is that Queen Judy has decreed next session (May) to have a tropical theme.  

Ladies, wear your Muumuus! 

During the luncheon before 

session, PQ Karri Frahler was 

presented with a life membership. 
The ladies who sew for the hospital were also 

honored and presented with banners to display. 

Queen Judy’s First Session 
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Jean Lovelace 3/5/14 

Jacquie Girard, 2/28/14 

Lois Wengenroth, 2/12/14 

Barbara Kapuscinski 12/27/13 

Doris Severson 12/16/13 

Dorris Berntson 12/3/13 

Marian E. Jenkens 5/23/13 

Shirley Hedin 11/29/12 

Elaine Nelson 7/17/11 

Florence Frederick 11/31/11 

Bonnie Anderson 10/17/10 

Maxine Rolfness, 4/27/06 

 

Goin’ Home 

Goin' home, goin' home, I'm a goin' home.... 

It's not far, jes' close by, 

Through an open door.... 

Mother's there spectin' me, 

Father's waitin' too; 

Lots o' folks gather'd there, 

All the friends I knew. 
(an old Negro Spiritual) 

Gone Home 

Yearbook  Directory  UpdatesYearbook  Directory  UpdatesYearbook  Directory  UpdatesYearbook  Directory  Updates    
The new yearbook and directory will be out in May.  Find all your friends’ updated 

information there! 

New PrincessesNew PrincessesNew PrincessesNew Princesses    

Initiated   3/5/14 

 

Ina “Bertie” Harrop 

Marjorie Jones 

Darline “Dar” Locati 

 

Victoria Baker 

Julie Birmingham 

Mary Carroll 

 

Marillyn Christman 

Karen DeSanno 
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Chorus Notes  Chorus Notes  Chorus Notes  Chorus Notes      
  We have been working hard learning new songs to sing for you. At last session we sang 

Tiptoe Thru the Tulips, and didn’t even try to sound like Tiny Tim!  We finally got our new 

performance costumes finished —gold caftan-like robes that we wore for the Ceremonial in March. 

 Our new officers were installed at the March business meeting.  New officers are:  

President, Lorna Munson; Vice-President, Pam Davis; Secretary, E’Laine Armstrong; and Treasurer, 

G.G. Gleason.  Claudette Scheller remains our Director.  We want to recognize our out-going 

president, Joan Keister for her years of service, and GG Gleason who has been our treasurer 

forever. 

 The Chorus is a performing group that performs at every session, is an integral part of 

ceremonials, and also performs as otherwise requested. The Chorus is the only unit that is 

required in Nydia Temple’s bylaws.  (Sounds like we’re self-important, but we’re not.)  We are just 

a bunch of ladies who like to sing.  We have some who have awesome voices and some who 

don't but make up for it with enthusiasm.  If you are interested in singing, come be part of this 

special unit! 

 We meet the third Wednesday of each month. at the Shrine Center in Wilsonville.  We meet 

for practice at 10:30, then have lunch and our business meeting.  We also practice before session.  

Come join us! 

     Pr. Pam Davis 

Patrol News… 

 The Patrol is marching…and you can 

help!  Join us if you can count to 8.  Only 

8, mind you.  We need increased numbers 

to have more intricate drills.  We have fun 

but work hard as well.  It’s good exercise for the body and the brain! 

 New officers for 2014-15 were installed at the March luncheon at the Chart House in 

Portland.  New officers include Kathy Trip, President; Holly Austin, Vice President; Ruth Hughes, 

Secretary; Sharon Kelley, Treasurer; Ann Myers, Captain; Holly Austin, 1st Lieutenant; Isabel York, 

2nd Lieutenant; Sharon Kelly, Quartermaster Sergeant. 

 The Send-Off luncheon on March 28 is hosted by the Patrol.  We will have a salad 

luncheon served individually, yummy dessert, and fabulous entertainment.  Holly Austin’s 

daughter, Angie Kopshy, will bring her talents with her voice and piano.  You will enjoy (believe 

me, even if I am Mom).  Tickets are available from any patrol member for $8.00 and will also be 

available at the May session. 

 Join us anytime and check us out.  The Patrol goes marching on and on, hurrah! 

Submitted by Pr. Holly Austin 

We do wear clothes (actually beautiful costumes). 
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The next Nydian deadline is July 7, 2014July 7, 2014July 7, 2014July 7, 2014 

Please submit articles and photos via e-mail to:  pdavis@aracnet.com  pdavis@aracnet.com  pdavis@aracnet.com  pdavis@aracnet.com   

Please use “Nydian” in the subject line. 

Or send via other means to Pam DavisPam DavisPam DavisPam Davis    

741 SE Maple St. 

Hillsboro, OR  97123 

Home Phone:  503-534-6920 

Beaver Nile ClubBeaver Nile ClubBeaver Nile ClubBeaver Nile Club    
 Our big event each year is the annual Mad Hatter’s Tea Party, which was held on March 

27th.  We had a very good turn out of ladies and girls. Quite a few were not Nile members.  

We even had one man come this year!  All are welcome.  There was an overwhelming amount 

of food provided and an amazing array of hats.  The winners of the hat contest are pictured 

here.  There were many door prizes, and there was also a silent auction.  All turned a great 

profit in support of the Hospital, and everyone had a great time.  What could be better? 

 Since the Mad Hatter’s Tea is held on our regular meeting day, Queen Judy also 

installed our officers for the year at the tea.  Not really new, since we have two year terms at 

Beaver, but for the coming year our officers are:  Pr. Pam Davis, President; PQ Donnaclaire 

Blankinship, Vice-President; Pr. Claudette Scheller, Secretary; Pr. Janis Ferlisi, Treasurer, and Pr. 

Gail Rutherford Ambassador. 

 We invite you to come visit at one of our meetings.  We are a friendly bunch of 

beavers, and won’t bite.  We may have some of the best cooks in Nile—so if you visit, you 

surely will eat well!  We meet on the 4th Thursday of each month at the Beaverton Masonic 

Lodge on Watson St. in Beaverton.  Lunch is at 12:00, but most get there early to visit.  Y’all 

come on down and 

see us!  
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CORVALLIS  NILE  CLUBCORVALLIS  NILE  CLUBCORVALLIS  NILE  CLUBCORVALLIS  NILE  CLUB    

 Happy 2014 to all Daughters of the Nile from Corvallis Club.  We have a new President 

this year.  Joan Sandeno has graciously accepted this position along with her commitment to 

the Hospital to hand sew one quilt every six weeks for the children.   

 The February 8, 2014 Ceremonial brought us our newest princess Vicki Baker and we 

are thrilled to have her in our club.   

 Additionally, we have received permission to put together a Ladies “fun afternoon” at 

our Lodge with Bingo, snacks and socializing.  We meet on the 3rd Saturday of the month, 

from 1PM to 4pm and coffee will be served.  Please bring a snack to share and a “white 

elephant” for a bingo prize.   Cost:  2 bingo cards for $1.  Proceeds will go to the Shriners 

Hospital for Children.  Please come yourself and bring along any women friends who are 

looking to get out and socialize with all of us.  Our next Bingo is scheduled for April 19, 

2014.  If you have any questions or need a ride please call Edith Svensen at 541-929-3824.  

 Also, we have adopted a big, beautiful, very pink Pig (a piggy bank) that follows us all 

around and attends all bingo activities and monthly meetings to relieve you of any spare 

change you may have – we are targeting this to a relief fund for any Princess who may need 

a little financial assistance around this time of the year.  

 Corvallis will be hosting our annual Dallas/Albany/Corvallis picnic this year in Avery 

Park in Corvallis on July 15, 2014.  If you are in the area please come and join us for food 

and fun!  We will be co-hosting the Queen’s visit with Albany on September 25, 2014 at the 

Lebanon Lodge.   

Diane Blanton - Ambassador 

Forest  Hills  Nile  ClubForest  Hills  Nile  ClubForest  Hills  Nile  ClubForest  Hills  Nile  Club    

 We continue to keep busy making the dolls to sell at the coming fall sales. 

 At our March meeting, a new slate of officers were elected and installed:  Helen Bible, 

President; Peggy Evans, Vice-President; Claudette Scheller, Secretary/Treasurer; and Ann Myers, 

Ambassador. 

 A Big thank you for our retiring officers:  Genielle Gleason and Shirley Clergy for all 

their years of service to our club. 

 Our Meetings are at 10:30 am in the Columbia Room in Jennings McCall. 

Come visit some time. 

 Helen Bible, President 

Nile Clubs 



Woodburn Nile ClubWoodburn Nile ClubWoodburn Nile ClubWoodburn Nile Club    
 There are many interesting people living in Woodburn, to include the Daughters of the 
Nile members of the Woodburn Nile Club.  They can be seen the first Friday of each month 
(except during the summer) eating lunch and making plans at the local Denney’s Restaurant.   

 This very active group of ladies hosts lunch before Nydia Temple’s stated sessions a 
couple times a year.  Also, last year, Woodburn Nile Club members provided $579.11 worth of 
snacks and juice for the snack carts in the clinics at the Shriners Hospitals for Children - 
Portland.  Congratulations, ladies.   

 Another interesting group making Woodburn their home is the Russian Orthodox Old 
Believers. Members of this Christian reformed church escaped persecution from the official 
Russian Orthodox Church and moved to the United States from Turkey in the 1950s. Presence 
of this community is seen on the streets of Woodburn by women wearing long skirts and 
scarves, and men with beards.   

 Also present in the city are communities of Russian Molokans, Doukhobors, and recent 
refugees from the former USSR: Ukrainian and Russian Pentecostals and Baptists.   

 We would love to welcome visitors and/or new members.   

 Next year’s officers are: President Pr. Virginia Edwards, Vice-President Pr. Betty Donnelly, 
Secretary Pr. Marie Allphin-Rothi, Treasurer Pr. Bunny Stiles, Ambassador Pr. Kathy Walliker, and 
Chaplain Pr. Janet Rhoades. 

Submitted by Pr. Kathy Walliker, Ambassador 
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Nile Clubs 

QUEEN’S  OFFICIAL  VISITS  TO  NILE  CLUBS 

   This is a preliminary schedule and some changes may be made before September.  So, I have not 
included the location or specific times but will have this all confirmed by September.  All Ladies of the 

Household are welcome to attend the Official Visits.  We will have carpooling information as the time of 

the visits nears.  Past Queen Patti Compton has graciously agreed to assist us in making all members of 

the Order feel welcome to travel with us. 

August 21st, Columbia County Nile Club  

September 5th, Woodburn Nile Club  

September 15th, Beth Eden Nile Club  

September 16th, Union County Nile Club  

September 17th, Pendleton Nile Club  

September 23rd,  Coastal Nile Club  

September 25th, Albany/Corvallis Nile clubs   

October 6th, Salem Nile Club  

October 14th, Tirzah Nile Club 

October 15th, travel to Bend for informal dinner get 

together with Central Oregon Members who are not 

able to attend day functions.  (Stay overnight in the 

Bend area*) 

October 16th, Bend/Three Sisters Nile Clubs  

October 21st, Vancouver Nile Club  

October 27th, Eugene Nile Club  

November 10th, North Clackamas Nile Club  

November 11th, Forest Hills Nile Club  

November 13th, Beaver Nile Club  

November 20th, Dallas Nile Club  

December 1st,  Zenobia Nile Club  

December 8th, Nite Lites Nile Club   

December 16th, Eastmont Nile Club  

* As we travel, we hope to have some fun and do some bonding.  We will try to book hotels that are 

moderate in price, have breakfast,  and have swimming pools (bring your suit anytime you travel overnight 

with Judy).  



Pr. Marshal Ruth Hughes 

Pr Chaplain Penny B. MacKinnon 

Lady of the Keys Pr. Nadine Beck 

Lady of the Gates Pr Sydney Bush 

Pr. Nydia Rosemary Farris 

Pr. Zulieka Terry Rollman 

Pr. Zenobia Joy Suchla 

Pr. Zora Maren Porter 

Pr. Zuleima E’Laine Armstrong 

Pr Musician Shirley Moore 

Attendants Prs. Nora Timm & Pam Woolcock 

Queen Judy C. Smith 

Jr. Past Queen Gerry Brown 

Pr. Royal Laurie Winchester 

Pr. Tirzah Sharon Kelley 

Pr. Badoura Jennifer Moyer 

Pr. Recorder PQ Beverly Eiden 

Pr. Banker Kathy Walliker 
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Coming EventsComing EventsComing EventsComing Events    
ALL SESSIONS  happen on the 1st Wednesday of each month except June, July and August.  

Lunch at 11:15 am, Session at 12:30 pm 

April  21 – travel to Camas for Zora Temple Queen OV  to Shalom Nile Club 

April 25 – Salem Nile Club Card Party 

May 28th – Kickoff luncheon honoring those going to Omaha for Supreme Nile. 

May 31- June 5 – Supreme Nile in Omaha, NE 

July 7 – Nydian deadline for articles 

Jul 15 – Albany, Corvallis, Dallas Nile Club joint summer picnic 

July 21 – Salem Nile Club Picnic 

July 23 – Three Sisters Nile Club Picnic 

August 2 – Baker City Parade and Shrine Football Game. 

August 19- Vancouver Nile Club Picnic 

August 23-30 – Nile hosts Alaska Cruise 

Sept 8- Nydian deadline for articles 

October 3 – 2nd Annual Fundraising Dinner 

October 22 – Supreme Queen Visit, Ceremonial, and Banquet 

October 23 – Supreme Queen visit to Portland Shriner’s Hospital. 

November 10 - Nydian deadline for articles 

December 13 – Holiday Luncheon at Tualatin Country Club 

February 7, 2015 – Winter Ceremonial and Queens Appreciation Tea 

February 9, 2015 - Nydian deadline for articles 

February 16-20 – Tentative trip to Honolulu Shriners Hospital and visit to Egyptian Temple No 33. 

March 8, 2015 – Nydia Temple Installation of 2015-2016 Officers 



 

Address label here 

Nydia Temple #4 
Daughters of the Nile 
 
PQ Beverly Eiden, Princess Recorder 
1206 Mountain View Drive 
Forest Grove OR  97116-3300 

Return Service Requested 

Nydia Temple Name BadgeNydia Temple Name BadgeNydia Temple Name BadgeNydia Temple Name Badge    
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Bonus Pictures, just for Nydian by e-mail 

More pictures from Beaver Nile's  Mad Hatter’s Tea 

Past Queen Karri gets a hug 

from JPQ Gerry as she 

presents Karri’s life 

membership at the luncheon. 



Kathy Eggars had a little help with 

her breadsticks at the Chorus 

Christmas Luncheon  at Olive 

Garden 

During a class at the Supreme Action Team Seminar 

Bonus Pictures, just for Nydian by e-mail 


